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As we near the end of the school year, I would like to share some of 
the highlights of our progress.  We have three staff members reƟring 
soon: Ann Kuhn, Diane Binkley, and Verna Howell.  We thank them 
greatly for their service and wish them well with their future plans! We 
recently hired a 4th-grade teacher, Anne Dirksen and a playground 
monitor, Andrea Tucker….WELCOME! All staff will be aƩending the 3rd 
annual Employee Banquet on June 2nd at the VFW to celebrate service 
and special awards, as well as our reƟring staff.  

Our graduaƟng seniors will also be celebraƟng their special day on Sun-
day, May 28th at 2:00.  All High School students will have the opportuni-
ty to parƟcipate in a “Mental Health Day” on May 11th, where they will 
learn many ways to relieve stress.  This break from school work will 
demonstrate to our students the importance of balancing their studies, 
extra-curricular acƟviƟes, and family/friend Ɵme, as  well as their own  
personal health. Mrs. Thompson, Mrs. Hoback and I will be running a session called “Mindful Movement”, where stu-
dents will learn breathing and stretching exercises to help them focus, feel relaxed and re-energize. Thank you to the 
HS Student Council for organizing this day! Also, a BIG thank you goes out to our coaches and advisors for conƟnuing 
to provide quality programs for our students. The mission, vision and values that were created in the summer of 2020 
are consistently exemplified in these programs! 

The district set a number of goals for the school year. More Parent Engagement: we have had many opportuniƟes for 
parents to get more involved in our school district and most importantly, their child’s educaƟon.  The Back to School 
Fair, Family Fun nights, PTO, evening and weekend programs, volunteering, etc. are just some of the ways we have 
connected. Safety: new security enhancements are on order for all faciliƟes, which will be paid for with the $150,000 

state security grant. A new fence around the K-12 Building playground and the preschool playground will be 
installed this spring. We conƟnue to pracƟce our safety drills and work with the village police to maximize 
student, staff, and visitor safety.  New radio communicaƟons are also coming soon.  

(-ConƟnued on page 2-) 
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TransportaƟon: our bus fleet will soon consist of all 84-passenger transit buses.  Each bus and van will be fully 
equipped with maximum safety enhancements.  Thank you to our Bus Mechanic and TransportaƟon Management for 
keeping our transportaƟon safe and efficient. Financial Management: I commend our Board of EducaƟon and admin-
istraƟon for excellent management of federal, state, and local funds.  With the surplus of grant monies, we have been 
able to fully upgrade our technology in the classrooms, including new staff devices, plan for new flooring in all 4 wings 
(coming summer ’23), plan for new stadium lighƟng (coming summer ’23), hire new staff for several new posiƟons: 
TESOL teacher, aide, tutor, etc. Mobile App: you can download our updated mobile app (direcƟons on our website 
and in this newsleƩer) for all the latest school news! 

I hope to see all of our Senior CiƟzens on May 19th from 9:00-10:30 for our last Senior CiƟzen Day event.  We will start 
with a delicious breakfast, compliments of our kitchen staff.  I will give a district update before heading over to the 
gym for the 4th grade wax museum. 

As we close out the school year, I would like to thank all our Bearcat families and community for supporƟng the school 
and sharing in the educaƟonal and social successes of our students. Like every school, we will always have a few chal-
lenges. I believe it is how we react to these challenges that make the biggest difference in the outcome. One of my 
favorite moƩos that I like to share with my Middle School Family is: “Always do your best, do what is right, and always 
show people you care”. Enjoy the rest of the school year!  

Mrs. Cindy Endsley 

2023 Back to School Fair 

Spencervil le Local Schools 

2500 Wisher Drive 

Monday, August 28, 2023 

12:00 pm to 2:00 pm 

4:00 pm to 6:30 pm 
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As we approach the end of another great school year at Spencerville Schools, I would like to extend a huge 
“Thank You” to our staff, students, parents, and community members. We could not have made it 
successfully through this school year without everyone doing his or her part. The proverb, “it takes a village 
to raise a child”, could not be truer. We are blessed in the Village of Spencerville! 

The sun is shining and we are having some warmer weather. This has allowed our baseball, soŌball, and 
track teams to compete in several games and meets. In addiƟon to the various games and meets, there are 
many other acƟviƟes coming up as we finish out the school year. The seniors will be aƩending the Ohio 
Means Jobs – Job Fair on Tuesday, May 9th, at the UNOH Event Center. The high school choirs will hold 
their formal concert on Monday, May 15th, followed by the formal band concert on Monday, May 22nd. 
Finally, we will celebrate our graduates on Sunday, May 28th, at 2pm in the compeƟƟon gym. Please 
come and join us as we wish our 2023 graduates all the best as they pursue their next adventures in life! 

I hope everyone will have the opportunity to relax and enjoy the summer with family and be ready to 
return in the fall refreshed. Please know, if you have any quesƟons or concerns, you are always welcome to 
call me at 419.647.4111 or email me at gepharts@svbearcats.org. It takes each of us working together to 
make Spencerville Schools the best it can be. Take care and have a great rest of the spring and summer! 

From the desk of the  

High School Principal  

Mr. Scott Gephart 
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From the desk of the Elementary Principal  

Mrs. Susan Wagner 

How are we so close to the end of another year? Time sure does fly when you’re having fun!! On behalf of the staff at 
Spencerville Elementary, I want to thank our parents for their conƟnued support. Our students are kind, 
compassionate and come ready to learn each day. We couldn’t have the conƟnued success without your support. 
Students need to be at school to learn. According to HB 166, even students with a legiƟmate excuse are only allowed 
to miss 65 hours of school. Once 65 hours has been aƩained, students are considered excessive and a doctor’s note 
will be required to excuse further absences. Please be sure to communicate with me if your child is having repeated 
health issues so we can develop a plan and work together to maintain good aƩendance. 

It’s not too late to register for kindergarten for the 2021-22 school year. Screening will take place May 16th and 17th. 
Contact Tracy Clark at 419-647-4113 for more informaƟon. 

We are partnering once again with Friends Office for school supplies. For kindergarten-fourth grade students, you can 
purchase a class kit with most of the necessary supplies your child needs for the school year. The kits will be delivered 
to school with your child’s name on it. The kits can be delivered to their classroom, or you can pick it up to take it 
home. If you would like to order, please see the enclosed flyer for details. 

The Elementary would like to wish three of our staff members all the best as they reƟre their career from Spencerville. 

Mrs. Diane Binkley began her career in the fall of 1983 as a middle school math teacher. In 1987, she stayed home for 
10 years with her young kids and came back to teaching in fall of 1997. She secured a posiƟon in the Title 1 program to 
help with math at Jennings. She eventually became a reading teacher which she sƟll does today. Diane says, “I love 
Spencerville schools! The students are great and the staff is wonderful. This school has been a huge part of my life and 
I feel very grateful to have been able to work here. Go Bearcats!” 

Mrs. Beth Ann Kuhn will also be reƟring. She has taught her enƟre career at Spencerville and we wish her all the best!! 

Ms. Verna Howell started in 1996 and reƟred in 2015. She was hired back in 2018 and is now officially leaving at the 
end of the year. Besides being the recess monitor, she has also subbed as a cook, janitor and van driver. She is 
certainly someone we rely on to fix our laminator, run copies, organize supplies; the list is endless! Verna says the best 
part of her job are the hugs and laughs she gets from the students. She enjoys seeing the students grow and change 
from kindergarten to seniors. She loves being a part of such a big extended family and appreciates how everyone is 
here for each other. We offer blessings for Verna!! 

The elementary staff is working on a plan to make pick-up more secure. InformaƟon will be sent home in the August 
2023 newsleƩer. 

A shout out to our PTO for all they do for us. It sounds like the donaƟons for Laps for Learning is huge success!! Thank 
you, families, for all of your support. Our students appreciate the opportunity to take their learning outside of the 
tradiƟonal classroom seƫng and gain memorable experiences!! 
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The middle school English Language Arts department encourages and celebrates reading with their students. 
The 8th-grade class is no excepƟon. Each year, the students are given the challenge to read as many books 
as they can for fun. This year, the 8th-grade classes have read 765 books so far.  

Peyton Schwartz, daughter of Michael and Karla Schwartz earned the top spot with 65 books read! Other 
top readers of the grade are Shannon Shaffer-34 Books, Jermaine Williams-42, Books,Chandler BassiƩ-21 
Books, Henry Wiss-22 Books, Aniah SeƩlemire-24 Books, Jovie Holtzapple-23 Books, and  Lexie Reynolds-45 
Books 

The ELA classes visit the media center every three weeks to check out books to read for pleasure. The stu-
dents are to keep track of the number of books read to see if they met their goal set at the beginning of the 
year. As a class, the students read five books: War Horse by Michael Morpurgo, A Christmas Carol by Charles 
Dickens, Mentor the Kid and the CEO by Tom Pace, Night by Elie Wiesel, and The Outsiders by S.E. Hinton. 
The students are encouraged to read outside of class for enjoyment as well. 

 Pleasure reading is basically the reading we do of our own free will, anƟcipaƟng the saƟsfacƟon we will get 
from the act of reading. There are many added benefits for students to read such as increased basic 
knowledge, increased vocabulary, and higher IQ scores.  

According to  InternaƟonal Reading AssociaƟon, "Adolescents entering the adult world in the 21st century 
will need to read and write more than at any other Ɵme in human history. They will need advanced levels of 
literacy to perform their jobs, run their households, act as ciƟzens, and conduct their personal lives.  In a 
complex, and someƟmes dangerous world, the ability to read can be crucial."— InternaƟonal Reading Asso-
ciaƟon, (Moore et al, 1999, p. 3 as cited by Clark & Rumbold, 2006). 

CongratulaƟons 8th graders! Keep reading this summer and enjoy the adventures inside a good book!  

Mrs. Melissa Prichard  
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The Spencerville EducaƟonal FoundaƟon recently received a donaƟon from Midwest Electric Community ConnecƟon Fund. 

Midwest Electric recently donated $14, 700 to 17 west central Ohio chariƟes and community projects through the coopera-
Ɵve’s Community ConnecƟon Fund.  EnƟƟes in Van Wert and Delphos were among the recipients. 

Thanks to the 90 percent of members who round up their electric bill and donate to this fund.  Midwest Electric has provided 
$1,302,169 to 1,090 local charitable causes since 1998. 

The latest recipients of grants include: 

· Van Wert County Park District, $1,000 for maintenance of the Van Wert County Trail and the Warrior Trail in Ohio City. 

· Delphos Baseball and SoŌball AssociaƟon, $800 to purchase neƫng for a baƫng cage. 

· Parkway FFA, $2,000 to build a new greenhouse at the school for the students. 

· Village of Chickasaw, $1,000 to install a generator at the new village hall. 

· Maria Stein Shrine of the Holy Relics, $250 to purchase a new color printer. 

· North Valley CYO, $500 to purchase t-shirts and water boƩles for the athletes at the state CYO basketball tournament. 

· Erastus Church and Community Hall, $1,000 towards the purchase of a new furnace and insulaƟon. 

· FoundaƟons Behavioral Health Services, $750 for the Mercer County Youth to Youth retreat. 

· VentureLINX, $300 to purchase a Ɵme clock and document destrucƟon box locks. 

· Auglaize County Sheriff Department, $1,000 towards the purchase of a drone equipped with a thermal camera for the Special Popula-
Ɵon OperaƟon Team. 

· St. Marys Middle School, $1,000 to purchase books for a school-wide reading project. 

· JTD Hospital FoundaƟon, $700 to support acƟviƟes associated with the Grand Lake Health Challenge. 

· SAFY Lima Behavioral Health, $1,000 to purchase sensory-based materials to use with their clients. 

· Spencerville EducaƟonal FoundaƟon, $1,000 to promote, improve, enrich, and supplement programs and acƟviƟes beyond what is 
possible with public funds. 

· Allen County Sheriff’s Posse, $1,500 to purchase needed safety equipment for the horses and depuƟes. 

· Crime VicƟm Services, $750 to provide programs and support to vicƟms of violence and crime in Allen and Putnam CounƟes. 

· Blake Rodgers Memorial Fund, $150 donaƟon to a memorial fund for a Buckeye Rural Electric CooperaƟve apprenƟce lineman who lost 
his life in an electrical contact accident while restoring power during a winter storm in December. 

The Midwest Electric Community ConnecƟon Fund is a voluntary charitable program. ParƟcipaƟng members’ monthly electric bills are 
rounded up to the next dollar, with the addiƟonal pennies deposited in the Fund. A Board of Trustees, composed of cooperaƟve members 
and separate from the Midwest Electric Board of Trustees, oversees the applicaƟon and allocaƟon process. 

Based in St. Marys, Midwest Electric is the not-for-profit, customer-owned electric cooperaƟve serving 11,000 homes, farms, and businesses 
in Allen, Auglaize, Mercer, Van Wert, Shelby, Putnam, and Darke counƟes. 

CCF trustee Jim Link (on leŌ) presenƟng check for $1000 to 
the Spencerville EducaƟonal FoundaƟon President, Lori 

Ringwald (February 2023). 
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Spencerville-Jennings PTO NEWS 

NaƟonal Reading Month (March): Everyday SuperHeroes! Fun things we did this year for NaƟonal Reading 
month: - had real-life everyday Super Heroes (nurse, physicians assistant, veteran, firefighter, paramedics, 
dispatch, and police officer) come in and tell the students about what they do to help others and then read a 
story to the students - had a reading contest to help promote reading 

Spring ScholasƟc Book Fair: We had a very successful Book Fair this spring. Our total sales were just over 
$2500 which gave us approximately $1000 in ScholasƟc Dollars. These ScholasƟc Dollars will be used to help 
purchase lots of books for all the K-4 teachers as well as the school library. Thank you to all those who 
purchased books, either in person or on-line. The support is greatly appreciated! 

Field Trips: The K-4 students will be going on some spring field trip this year. Kindergarten: MVP Dairy Farm 
& Safety City 1st grade: BoonshoŌ Museum 2nd grade: Ft. Wayne Zoo 3rd grade: Sauder Village 4th grade: 
Ohio Caverns The kids always love going on field trips and PTO is so grateful we are able to provide this for 
them. 

Teacher AppreciaƟon (May 1-5): We have some special treats planned for the teachers this year to show 
how much they mean to us and how much we appreciate them! Thank you to everyone who donates items 
for this. Our elementary teachers are awesome! 

Laps for Learning (May 12): This is our yearly (and only) fundraiser. This year’s theme is Hawaiian Luau 
Beach Party!. To kick things off we had a t-shirt design contest and the winners were Addie Good & Kallie 
Roberts. Congrats girls! Thank you so much to all those who collected and/or donated money to our 
fundraiser this year – we really appreciate it! We are looking forward to a very fun Laps Day on Friday, May 
12th. 

COME JOIN US & BE A PART OF PTO!!!! 

Spencerville-Jennings PTO is a great group of parents and teachers working together to provide extra 
acƟviƟes and incenƟves to benefit the K-4 students and teachers. We are a non-profit organizaƟon and we 
rely on the support of donaƟons from parents, teachers, and community members. 

The PTO meeƟngs are scheduled for the 2nd Wednesday of each month at 4pm at the school (room 304). 
MeeƟng dates are subject to change due to schedules and Ɵming of acƟviƟes. MeeƟng reminders will be 
posted on the PTO Facebook page each month. 

Help support the PTO all year long with Box Tops & Kroger Community Rewards! - Box Tops: download the 
app, add Spencerville Jennings as your school, scan your receipts - Kroger Rewards: visit 
www.krogercommunityrewards.com, sign into your account, link your Kroger Plus Card to our organizaƟon 
(Spencerville-Jennings PTO, Inc, Org#: XB857) 

We thank everyone for their conƟnued support! If you would like to be a part of the PTO or have 
suggesƟons, please reach out to us. 

PTO Facebook page: Spencerville-Jennings PTO PTO Email: SpencervillePTO@yahoo.com 

Spencerville School District Webpage: Departments, PTO 
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From the desk of the Middle School Principal  

Mr. John Edinger 

It is hard to believe we are heading into the end of the 4th quarter. We are excited to have used the spring 
break to rest and rejuvenate for the final lap. There is a renewed focus on quality instrucƟon and excellence 
in academic/athleƟc achievement. The state test is here, and the staff/students have worked hard to prepare 
themselves for the task to show growth. 

As the weather heats up, I am asking that all parents/guardians speak with their children about finishing 
strong this school year. Have good conversaƟons about appropriate behavior at school and on the bus. 
Revisit the dress code conversaƟons and take Ɵme to check ProgressBook regularly to ensure that your 
children are maintaining their grades. We look forward to a strong finish of academic fun for all! 

I do believe the number one factor in your son or daughter’s educaƟon is YOU! As the kids get older, you 
must “let go of the leash” and have them learn through experience, the difficult task is when do you lengthen 
or shorten the leash. Enjoy your responsibility of being a parent and celebrate success with them! 

Here are a few highlights of the second half of the school year: 

February 

á Both the 8th grade girls’/boys' basketball teams were Runner-up in the NWC 

á Champions at the NWC wrestling tournament were Keaton Jacobs, Braylen McNeƩ, and Henry Wiss 

á 5th/6th grade Quiz Bowl teams competed in the Allen County InvitaƟonal. 5th grade placed 7th and 6th 
grade placed 3rd out of 11 teams. 

á CongratulaƟons to Mrs. Prichard and the Power of the Pen team as they placed 2nd out of 15 teams in the 
District. The team consists of Aubreigh Eutsler, Kaitlyn Clement, Jovie Holtzapple, Analeigh Hood, Lexi 
Reynolds, and Ella Hackworth. Ella placed 4th writer overall out of 90+ writers. 

March 

á 5th-8th Band and Choir Concerts were well aƩended, and the kids did wonderful 

á Power of the Pen Team took 4th place in their region 



 13 

Middle School Student Council  

 

 

 

April 

á 34, 7th & 8th grade Band Members parƟcipated in the Solo and Ensemble Event in Minster. There were 18 
soloist and 8 ensembles. Our students not 

only brought home several Superior and Excellent raƟngs, they also represented our school and our band 
program with pride and class. 

á 58, 7th & 8th grade Choir Members parƟcipated in the Solo and Ensemble. Superior RaƟngs I (highest 
raƟng you can receive): Soloists: 12, Ensembles: 1, Duets: 4. Excellent RaƟngs II (second highest raƟng): So-
loists: 1, Ensembles: 1 Group, Duets: 1. Good RaƟngs III: Ensembles: 2 Groups, Duets: 1. 

á Art Show was another great success 

á State tesƟng began 

May (Upcoming Events) 

á May 8th – Teacher AppreciaƟon Week 

á May 16th – MS Music Concert 

á May 17th – 7th Grade Field trip – Ft. Wayne Zoo 

á May 18th – 7th/8th Grade Spring Dance 

á May 19th – MS Music Contest 

á May 20th – MS Choir/Band Cedar Point trip 

á May 23rd – Free Sports physicals. All athletes in grades 7-12 next year will need a physical to parƟcipate. 

á May 26th – 7th/8th STEM students Field Trip 

“Do not confine your children to your own learning, for they were born in another Ɵme.”– Chinese proverb 

From the desk of the Middle School Principal - 
Continued 

Mr. John Edinger 
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Students in Mrs. Abel’s 2nd grade class parƟcipated in an 
Easter S.T.E.M. Project making a Peep Mobile. Students 
were given limited supplies and had to design and create 
a vehicle with the supplies that could move by puffs of air. 
Students then raced their mobiles and were allowed just 
three puffs of air to move their Peep Mobile. The winning 
team of Adelaide Good, Gunner Weigel, Osiris Arthur 
and Oliver Davis designed a mobile that traveled 59 

inches.  

“PEEP” Mrs. Abel’s   

2nd Graders! 
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The VFW's Patriot's Pen youth essay contest encourages young minds to examine Amer-
ica’s history, along with their own experiences in modern American society, by drafting 
a 300- to 400-word essay, expressing their views based on a patriotic theme.  This year's 
theme was "Why is the Veteran Important?"  Earning top honors were:  Landon McCor-
mick (1st Place), Sasha Kill (2nd Place), and Kendyl Meyer (3rd Place).  
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The VFW Auxiliary's Young American Creative 
Patriotic Art Contest is for students in grades 9-
12.  A two-dimensional piece, done on canvas or 
paper with watercolor, pencil, pastel, charcoal, 
tempera, crayon, acrylic, pen, ink, oil, marker or 
other media taught, that expresses patriotism is 
submitted for judging by the local VFW auxiliary 
members. The winner's piece is sent on to Dis-
trict juding.  This year's winners are pic-
tured:  Paulina Fugate (2nd Place), Ava McMichael 
(3rd Place), and Brandon Jenkins (1st Place). 

Fugate 

McMichael 

Jenkins 
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Blake and Brody Sommers pitch their business idea, B 
and B Shoe Design, to the Sharks.  

Ms. Meghan Carless, Mr. Paul Sadler and 

Mr. Jim Baumgartner are the Sharks 

listening to the pitch.  

Students at Spencerville High School recently had 
the opportunity to show off their entrepreneurial 
skills in a General Business class project that 
mimicked the hit TV show "Shark Tank". In this 
project, students were tasked with creating their 
own businesses and presenting them to a panel of 
"Sharks". Mr. Sadler, Mr. Baumgartner, Ms. 
Carless, and Mr. Gephart were the "Sharks". 
 
The project started with the students 
brainstorming several business ideas before 
settling on one to develop. They then created a 
business plan, complete with market research, 
financial projections, and a marketing strategy. 
Along with their business plan, students also had 
to create a visually appealing PowerPoint 
presentation to showcase their ideas. 
 
On presentation day, the students confidently 
presented their businesses to the Sharks, who 
asked tough questions about their ideas, market 
potential, and financial projections. Despite the 
tough questioning, the students rose to the 
challenge and demonstrated their knowledge and 
passion for their business ideas. 
 
Mr. Paul Sadler, the teacher who oversaw the 
project, was thrilled with the outcome. "The Shark 
Tank project was a fun way to teach students real-
life business skills. They learned how to create a 
business plan, conduct market research, and 
develop marketing strategies, all while practicing 
their presentation and public speaking skills." 
 
Overall, the Shark Tank project was a huge 
success and demonstrated how hands-on projects 
can be a fun and effective way to teach real-life 
skills to high school students. With projects like 
this, students can develop a passion for 
entrepreneurship and gain valuable skills that will 
benefit them in their future careers. 
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2023 King Lanny Oakman & Queen Ashley Fetzer 

2023 Prom Court—Photos Courtesy of Kajon Graphics 
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Free Sports Physical Information for Current 6th -11th Grade Students 

ā Physical Date – Tuesday, May 23rd, 2023 

· Current 6th- 8th Grade Students 3:00-4:00pm 

· Current 9th-11th Grade Students 4:00-5:00pm 

· Location – Spencerville Schools Athletic Hallways & Gyms 

Parent/Guardian – Please log into your students FinalForms account, SWITCH TO THE 2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR. 

· Click on Athletic Mode/Add Sport; indicate what sport (s) your athlete plans to play for 2023-2024 school year. 

· Click on Forms to update ALL forms that appear in Red. 

Complete FinalForms no later than Tuesday, May 16th by 8:00am, in order to participate in the free physicals. Once your 
forms are complete, a school staff member will print the physical packet and have it ready for the athlete the day of the physical. 

A big “THANK YOU” goes out to the physicians, nurses, and other staff members who are volunteering their time to make this 
possible. 

As always, your child does not have to participate in the free physical through the school. You can get the physical done on your own 
through your family doctor. If you have the physical done on your own, please make sure the school receives a copy of the 2023-2024 
completed physical. 
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